

Jeremiah W. (Jay) Nixon Governor State of Missouri

Jane A. Rackers, Division Director DIVISION OF PROFESSIONAL REGISTRATION

Department of Insurance Financial Institutions and Professional Registration John M. Huff, Director

STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Web Site: http://pr.mo.gov/nursing.asp

P.O. BOX 656, Jefferson City, MO 65102-0656

800-735-2966 TTY Relay Missouri 800-735-2466 Voice Relay Missouri

Lori Scheidt Executive Director Telephone: 573-751-0681

February 27, 2014

Elizabeth Buck, Director Maryville University Baccalaureate Degree Nursing Program #17-501 650 Maryville University Dr. St. Louis, MO 63141

Dear Ms. Buck:

Your Annual Registration for Approved Programs of Nursing has been received by the Missouri State Board of Nursing.

If you have any questions or need assistance please feel free to call Mallory Maddox at (573) 751-0080 or email mallory.maddox@pr.mo.gov.

Sincerely,

Ingeborg D. Schultz, RN, MSN, CNE

Trychorp D. Solulk

Education Administrator

IS/mm



Jeremiah W. (Jay) Nixon Governor State of Missouri

Jane A. Rackers, Division Director DIVISION OF PROFESSIONAL REGISTRATION

Department of Insurance Financial Institutions and Professional Registration John M. Huff, Director

STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Web Site: http://pr.mo.gov/nursing.asp

P.O. BOX 656, Jefferson City, MO 65102-0656

800-735-2966 TTY Relay Missouri 800-735-2466 Voice Relay Missouri

Lori Scheidt Executive Director

Telephone: 573-751-0681

February 27, 2014

Dr. Elizabeth Buck, Director Maryville University Baccalaureate Degree Nursing Program #17-501 650 Maryville University Dr. St. Louis, MO 63141

Dear Dr. Buck:

Your Application to participate in the Nursing Student Loan Program has been received by the Missouri State Board of Nursing.

If you have any questions or need assistance please feel free to call Mallory Maddox at (573) 751-0080 or e-mail mallory.maddox@pr.mo.gov. Sincerely,

Ingeborg D. Schultz, RN, MSN, CNE

Trugeborg D. Solulk

Education Administrator

IS/mm